
S1-3 Parent and Carer Information evening 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a result of the funeral of Her Majesty the Queen we have taken the decision to rearrange our information 

evening to Tuesday 20th September. 

The format of the evening will remain the same and a link to the sign-up sheet can be found below.  

 Welcome: 6.00pm (Assembly Hall)  

 Session 1: 6.30– 7.00pm   

 Session 2: 7.00 – 7.30pm  

 Hot/Cold drinks: 7:30 - 8:00pm (Social space) 
  

If you have not done so already we would ask that one member of the household completes the Microsoft 
Form (link and QR Code below) by Wednesday 14th September and selects the workshops your household 
would like to attend, indicating how many will be in attendance.  

 

 https://forms.office.com/r/WTbMvFcccy  

 

 

 

 

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Eleanor Mackay DHT S1 

Mark Campbell DHT S2 

Iain Ross DHT S3 

Jody Rushworth DHT CORE team 

https://forms.office.com/r/WTbMvFcccy

